
Dear Cache Valley  

With their two big county wide food drives cancelled this year due to 
Covid 19, and even more need for assistance, the Cache Valley Food 
Pantry needs our help. 

The Cache Community Connections-a civic/interfaith organization in 
Cache Valley-would like to invite your organization/congregation/club 
to join us for one day during a week of giving. 

Pick a day during the week of November 29-December 5th to have your 
group collect as much food and/or hygiene items as you can, and 
deliver it to the food pantry during the hours of Monday-Thursday 8-
3:30, Friday 8-12 and Saturday (December 5th only) 8-12. 

Please designate someone in your group that could be responsible to 
gather and deliver the contributions to the food pantry.  

Some have much, some have little, but everyone can give something! 
With a little twist on the old Macey’s case lot slogan, 

Bring a case if you can, bring a can if you can’t! 

Let’s work together to fill those shelves! 

Please customize the included flyer with the day and time you choose, 
and your drop-off location and then get it to your members-email, text, 
however you communicate. Send out a quick reminder text on the day 
you choose so that people will remember! 

THANK YOU! 

   


